
 

MEMORANDUM___________________________________________ 
 
To: James App, City Manager  
 
From: Meg Williamson, Assistant to the City Manager 
 
Date: June 21, 2005 
 
Subject: Ad Hoc Committee – Landfill Environmental Analysis 
 
 
 
 
 
Background: 
 
On July 20, 2004, the City Council appointed Councilmembers Heggarty and Nemeth to an ad 
hoc committee to review the environmental analysis proposals for modifications to the Paso 
Robles Landfill .   As the work of the committee is not yet complete, it is recommended that the 
ad hoc committee remain open.    
 
 
Options: 
 

a. Extend committee’s duration to December 20, 2005. 
 

b. Amend, modify, or reject the above option. 
 
 


